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1982
bGGA Chairman, Harry 
Herrington, of lindrick Golf 
Club, was featured on the front 
cover, while the Association’s 
newly appointed President, 
Peter Alliss, wrote an article 
expressing his appreciation 
of the work of the country’s 
greenkeepers. 

Peter, who was elected for a three 
year period, also wrote of some of 
his personal dislikes on golf courses 
– daisies on the fairways and the 
need for good housekeeping 
around the course. He also called 
for some fresh thinking by both golf 
clubs and he Association to move 
the game forward.

The Letters page included con-
tributions from Sid Arrowsmith, 
urging people to contribute articles 
to the magazine; Honorary BGGA 
Secretary and Treasurer, Walter 
Heeles, welcoming the magazine’s 
new Editor, John Lelean, and Bill 
Pile describing a problem with a 
hydraulic pipe on a greens machine.

Do you have any old  artifacts from days gone-by?
Perhaps your grandad was a greenkeeper and has something stored away in the loft? Maybe an Association tie, or a journal? If so we would love to hear from you. We are particularly interested in the early part of the last century, but anything you have would be worth considering for future 

editions of this article.
Please contact us on 01347 833800 or email Elliott Small, BIGGA Past Chairman,

elliott.edna@hotmail.co.uk

Back in time looks back at cuttings of greenkeeping news from days gone-by. 

2012 will be a landmark year, as it will be the centenary of Greenkeeping 

Associations, as well as 25 years since BIGGA was formed. Each month we will look 

back at the current month, but in a different year, from over the last hundred. 

This month we travel back to October 1982
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